
I fully support this Amendment. Stop McMansions! Help us keep the character
of our neighborhood.

Laura Osborn

H-1 Correspondence – Laura Osborn 

From: Laura Martel [mailto:kamunek8@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 9:10 PM 
To: CityClerk; district8@ci.long-beach.ca.us; mark.hungerford@longbeach.gove 
Subject: Support FOR R-1-L, Zoning District Los Cerritos and VCC 
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